
 

 

Death Investigation Near Osborne Boat Landing 
 

(Henrico County, Va.) – On Friday, March 1, 2024, at approximately 3:26 p.m., Henrico Police responded 
to Osborne Landing for the report of a person in the river. With assistance from Henrico Fire, crews 
located a deceased adult male in the water.  

At this time, Henrico Police is actively conducting a death investigation to determine the identity of the 
deceased individual and the circumstances surrounding this incident.  

Anyone with information that could aid investigators is asked to call Henrico Police at (804) 501-5000. 
You can also submit tips via Crime Stoppers at (804) 780-1000 or by using P3tips.com; both methods are 
anonymous. 
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